
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

LICENSING ACT 2003 – SECTION 51 
 

NOTICE OF APPLICATION FOR REVIEW OF 
A PREMISES LICENCE 

 

 

An application has been received from Gloucestershire Trading 
Standards for review of the premises licence at the following premises:- 

 
WAG 3, 38 Bristol, Gloucester. GL1 5SD 

 

 

The grounds for the review application are as follows:- 
Gloucestershire Trading Standards are of the opinion that the 
Premises Licence Holder is failing to promote the licensing objectives 
– in particular that of the Prevention of Crime and Disorder and 
Protecting Children from Harm 
 

Any responsible authority or other person who wishes to make 
representations in relation to the review application must make them in 
writing to:- 
 
Gloucester City Council, Eastgate Management Suite, Eastgate Street, 

Gloucester,  
GL1 1PA 

 

Representations in relation to the review application from responsible 
authorities or other persons must be made between: 
 

 
19 December 2024 

 
AND 

  

 
16 January 2025 

 

Persons wishing to inspect the relevant licensing register and the grounds 
for review may do so by appointment at the above address. 
 
 

It is an offence knowingly or recklessly to make a false statement in 
connection with an application and the maximum fine for which a person is 

liable on summary conviction for the offence is Level 5 on the standard 
scale (£5000) 

 
 

Dated the 19 December 2024 


